Executive Office: McGill University, Montreal Telephones: MA 2664 and MA 9181 - Local 15

The

Graduates’ Society of McBill Anibersity

Publishers of * The McGill News "

September 21, 1931l.

Sir Arthur:¥W. Currie, GeColleGey KeCeBos
McGill University,
Montreal.

’ Dear Sir Arthur:

On behalf of the Editorial Board
of "The McGill News", I am writing to thank you for your
article on "The Position of McGill Today", which was
published in the September number.

Revisi
v S|t We feel sure that this article

Old will be read with very deep interest by all McGill
alumni, who have the University's welfare at heart, and

M G" so we hope that its appearance will assist the University
C\JI as well as prove to the graduates that through "The MeGill
News™, they receive regularly information of the greatest

importance concerning the University.

It is most gratifying to the
Editorial Board to feel the close interest which is
‘ taken in "The McGill News" by all the senior members of
the staff, and its use as a medium through which to
express their views to the graduates will always be
welcome,

Falthfully yours,

o

Executive Secretary
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